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The Newberry County Registration and Election Commission met on Monday, October 3, 2022, at 1:00 pm at the election 
office. 
 
Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order, and Secretary Sam Price gave the invocation. 
 
Commissioners present were Chairman John Glasgow, Secretary Sam Price, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, Doretha 
Simpson, Henry Summer, and Martha Waller.  Also in attendance were Director Initra Williams and Deputy Director 
Sheli Maddalena. 
 
Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the September 12, 2022, board meeting. Doretha 
Simpson made the motion to approve the minutes seconded by Martha Waller. The minutes were approved as presented. 
 
Newberry College Student Fair was successful. Approximately eleven new students registered to vote in Newberry 
County.  
 
Director Initra Williams will also host a class from Newberry College in the office as well as speak to a class on campus 
this semester.                                                                                                                                             
 
Octoberfest was postponed due to Hurricane Ian and has been rescheduled for October 15, 2022.  Voter Registration and 
Election will not set up a booth at that time due to preparing for Early Voting and Poll Worker Training. 
 
Early voting begins October 24th - November 5th at the Voter Registration and Election Office including Saturdays, (but 
not on Sunday) from 8:30 am until 6:00 pm. 
 
Director Initra Williams is already preparing for the November General Election.  Minuteman Movers are  
scheduled to deliver machines to precincts on Friday, November 4th and remove on Wednesday, November 9th. 
 
Doretha Simpson and Sam Price are planning to attend the South Carolina Election Commission's Board Member 
Workshop in Columbia on October 4, 2022. 
 
Rovers will be verified by Voter Registration and Election.  Any possible candidates are welcome for suggestion. 
 
There being no further business, Doretha Simpson made the motion to adjourn seconded by Martha Waller. The meeting 
adjourned at 1:30 pm. The next regular scheduled meeting will be Monday, November 7, 2022, at 1:00 pm. 

  


